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Renowned filmmaker Vidhu Vinod Chopra paid a visit to the 
Narmada Kidney Foundation to show his support for the noble 
cause of organ donation. At an event held in December 2023, 
the filmmaker actively engaged by signing the organ donation 
card, highlighting the significance of raising awareness and 
motivating individuals to make a positive impact. The event 
also depicted the filmmaker paying tribute to the unsung heroes 
who have touched numerous lives through their selfless 
contributions.
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